
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 2/05/2022 9:12:38 AM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

02/05/2022 

MRS Adrienne Weddepohl 
41 Bangaroo ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

Hello, 
I live down the street from the proposed childcare centre. 
Our street is already very busy with traffic, used as a thoroughfare to connect Seaforth and 
North Balgowlah. I fear that childcare parents trying to find parking on our road to then cross it 
with their young children would be extremely dangerous. 
As a mother of an infant, 2 year old and 6 year old, I am well aware of the rush to do daily 
childcare drop off and pick ups with multiple children to care for, and the idea of having a 
hundred ppl trying to cross our road everyday with their kids is dangerous and would require a 
crossing guide permanently working there, stopping traffic, to make it safe, just like they have 
further down our road at Seaforth public school. We already had a man killed by a car on the 
intersection of Bangaroo and Winsome Ave, causing the spots next to the intersection being 
turned into no stopping zone, yet cars still park there everyday due to lack of available street 
parking. 
I also want my street to be residential, not surrounded by commercial businesses that increase 
noise and traffic. 
I trust the council will choose yet again to decline this DA. 
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